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In order to remain compliant with federal and University equal opportunity guidelines, UGA Extension must obtain written assurance from all non-governmental organizations and groups with whom it works that they follow nondiscriminatory practices.  Certification of nondiscrimination can be achieved by signing and returning a completed digital version or hardcopy of this letter.  Other copies may be retained for your files.
The federal requirements further state that if such certification is not provided, the organization must be notified in writing that UGA Extension can no longer give assistance.  We want to continue and even strengthen the fine working relationship we have with your organization.
We respectfully request your understanding in this matter and assure you that we appreciate your continued cooperation.







Sincerely,









(Signature, name, and contact

information of County Extension Coordinator or Unit Head)
This is to certify that __________________________________________________________ has a policy of open membership and does not follow discriminatory practices on the basis of race, ethnicity, national origin, color, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, or veteran status.
_________________________________
________________________________

Signature




Title or Office
_________________________________
Date
ugaextension.com

UGA Extension offers its educational programs, assistance, and materials to all people without regard to race, sex, gender identity, color, ethnicity or national origin, religion, age, disability, genetic information, sexual orientation, or veteran status and is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action organization.
